
 
 
      
 
 
Community Office: 
2909 West Broadway 
Vancouver, BC V6K 2G6 
Phone (604) 660-1297 
Fax (250) 387-4680 

David Eby, MLA 
(Vancouver-Point Grey) 

 

  

   
 

 

Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 

2099 Beach Avenue  

Vancouver, BC V6G 1Z4 

PBcommissioners@vancouver.ca 

Via mail and email 

Re: Byng pool 

Dear Board of Parks and Recreation, 

I have been contacted by a number of constituents concerned about a proposed plan from the 

Vancouver Park Board that includes closing Lord Byng pool. 

This is a very well used facility in our community serving people of all backgrounds. Students 

from several local schools benefit from the facility. Many individuals and groups who currently 

benefit from the Byng facility will not benefit from a larger facility, further away, in Kerrisdale. 

I urge you to listen carefully to the constituents who have written to you, and to revisit the plan 

to close this facility in the proposed plan that is before you. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 
David Eby 

MLA, Vancouver Point Grey 
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